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Iqaluit
Public Service Announcement
City Services Remain Open

April 23, 2024 - Igaluit, Nunavut

1:00 PM - The City of Iqgaluit would like to advise residents to use extreme caution when driving, due to
poor visibility in certain areas of town. The roads remain passable with very little snow build up.

At this time, the City of Iqaluit services remain open.
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For additional information, please contact:
Aleksey Cameron

Communications and Customer Service Manager
City of Igaluit

867-979-5607 | a.cameron@iqgaluit.ca
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Media releases are available in Inuktitut, English and French at www.igaluit.ca
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais et en frangais au www.igaluit.ca



